
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

Just a reminder that our Annual Membership and Budget Mee琀椀ng will 
be on Thursday, November 9,2023 at 5pm at the Pool Cabana, if you 
are not able to a琀琀end in person, please know that we need your proxy 
昀椀lled out and mailed or given to Ameritech, or a Board Member or a 
neighbor that will a琀琀end, so that all votes can be counted, and 
recorded.  We will go over the 2024 Budget, and discuss other items 
that need to be addressed on the agenda. This will be the last mee琀椀ng 
for the year, so it’s vital to a琀琀end if you want your voice to be heard. We 
must have a quorum of Residents present by either coming in person, 
or sending in your proxy.  Please review the annual budget and if you 
have ques琀椀ons, please a琀琀end the mee琀椀ng so we can address any 
concerns you may have.  

We have Emergency Contact Informa琀椀on forms available for your safety 
and concern.  Also make sure that we have the correct email address on 
昀椀le so that you’re able to receive all communica琀椀ons from Ameritech.  

If your desire is to serve on the Board, there is a form for that as well, 
and we welcome and have a need for addi琀椀onal members. 

Great news / I’ve been informed that we are having a Chili-cook o昀昀 
soon, dates and 琀椀mes will be available soon! The Social Commi琀琀ee, 
Darlene, Kathleen, Rene & Joanne are working hard to get this going.  

The termite Inspec琀椀ons begin Mon, 11/6, 11/8 Wed. & 11/10 Fri so 
make sure if you cannot be home for this inspec琀椀on that you have a 
neighbor available to let the inspectors into the home & a琀�c. All homes 
must be inspected & have a complete report done. Citarella Termite & 
Pest’ Phone # is 352-279-3299 to schedule appointments,  FYI they 
work on a 2 hour window for scheduling,, normal hours are 9-3  They 
plan to start on Knollbrook and work their way back to Sugar Creek. 


